
Se 
January 18, 1978 

Box 1200, Castlegar, British Columbia, V1N 3J1 ege Telephone 604-365-7292 

Mr. Donald J. Hughe• 
R.R. #1 
Thorold, Ontario 

Dear Kr. Hughes: 

Due to unforseen circumstances the dormitories on campus were 
closed on January 5, 1978. 

We do not yet know when, or if, they will be reopened; however, 
we anticipate a decision in the later part of the Spring 1978. 

In the meantime, we will keep your name on file for the dorms 
and we will notify you as soon as possible as to the possibility of 
dormitories in the 1978-79 school year. 

Yours truly 
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-I Marilyn Strong 
Student Activities & 
Housing Coordinator 
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